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From: Evan Christen <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Monday, 5 February 2018 4:56 PM

To: EPA RSD Forestry Strategic Regulation and Reform Mailbox

Cc: forests@industry.nsw.gov.au

Subject: Save our tiny remnant of forests for us and our children! Don't renew the RFAs!

The NSW Regional Forest Agreements (RFAs) are not in the best long term interest of the environment, the economy 
or our society! Short term gain from logging which is actually very little, there are not many jobs associated with it, 
can never compensate for the loss of the beautiful environment and ongoing extinction of species! Even if we just 
look at the economics, the long term returns form domestic and international tourism will exceed that from logging. 
Woodchips can be sourced anywhere in the world, you can only see koalas, gliders, wallabies, kangaroos, echidnas in 
Australia! 

Logging of native forests must be stopped before we the owners i.e. the general Australian public, lose all of the 
benefits for the profit of a few individuals. 

I confirm that my submission does not contain sensitive information and can be published in full on the Environment 
Protection Authority and/or the Department of Primary Industries website. 

I understand that the Environment Protection Authority, Department of Primary Industries and/or the independent 
reviewer may contact me about my submission. 

Yours sincerely, Evan Christen New South Wales,  

_________________________ This email was sent by Evan Christen via Do Gooder, a website that allows people to 
contact you regarding issues they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 we have set the 
FROM field of this email to our generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do, however Evan provided an email 
address  which we included in the REPLY-TO field. 

Please reply to Evan Christen at  

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit: www.rfc-
base.org/rfc-3834.html 

 




